Parents Information

Parking in Exceptional Circumstances

From September 2017, we will have limited parking spaces for
visitors. Parents may park on site by appointment only; this must be
agreed by a Senior Member of Staff:

e Principal

e Vice Principal

e Assistant Principal

e Director of Achievement and Progress

We will contact you if your child is unwell and give permission for you
to park on site

If your child in not able to walk, dropping off on site can be arranged
with their Director of Achievement and Progress or the School
Manager, following a Risk Assessment.



